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AUTHENTIC CHURCH HEADQUARTERS GRAND OPENING

Winter Springs, FL – Authentic Church is excited to announce the grand opening event for their Headquarters located in the 

Winter Springs Town Center. The grand opening will be held on Saturday, May 14 at 11 a.m. on the front steps of their location 

at 158 Tuskawilla Road, Suite 1312. This special event will feature a ribbon-cutting ceremony by the Winter Springs Mayor and 

Commission, a tour of the newly renovated space, and light refreshments.

Known as “HQ”, the location serves as much more than church offices. Authentic Church will offer classes in the space on such topics 

as emotional and spiritual health and Biblical foundations, as well as host weekly worship band rehearsals, small group meetings, 

and special events. The community is also welcome to 

drop in during regular office hours (weekdays, 8:30-4:30) 

to meet the pastors and staff, receive prayer support, or 

find information on the church and its offerings. Authentic 

Church launched on July 11, 2021 and is led by Pastors 

Kevin and Stacy Hockenbury of Winter Springs. Services 

are held every Sunday at 10:30am at Winter Springs High 

School (130 Tuskawilla Road) and include childcare for 

babies ages 0-2 and Authentic Kids’ services for pre-K 

through 5th graders.

HQ is integral to the overall vision of Authentic Church. 

“We never want to be a church that can only be found on Sundays: HQ is a space where we can be the church and serve our 

community Monday through Saturday,” states Pastor Kevin. Pastor Stacy continues, “This is a space where people will grow, 

learn, and heal. It’s where people can find community and support–for themselves, their marriage, their families.” 

For more information about Authentic Church, drop by or call HQ or visit the website: myauthenticchurch.com.
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